
 

Ref. No.: RGL/S&L/2024/192 
 
December 27, 2024 
 
BSE Limited  
Listing Department 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street, Fort, Mumbai – 400 001 
 
Scrip code: 532923 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited  
Exchange Plaza, Plot no. C/1,  
G Block, Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (East), Mumbai - 400 051 
 
Symbol: RGL 

 
Sub:  Clarification on Intimation of Resignation of Senior Management Personnel. 
 
Ref.: BSE Communication dated December 27, 2024 regarding Additional Details Required for 
Corporate Announcement filed under Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015. 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
This is with reference to the submission made by us  on December 26, 2024 under Regulation 30 of 
SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 regarding resignation of 
Mr. Ariez Tata (President - Product Development), a Senior Management Personnel (SMP) of the 
Company effective from December 20, 2024. 
 
The exchange has observed the following discrepancy: “Submit reason for delay for not informing the 
details of Resignation of senior management to the Exchange within 24 Hours from the Effective date 
of Resignation” 
 
We wish to inform that  we have received the resignation letter of Mr. Tata from our HR Department on 
December 26, 2024 and taking note of Sub Para 7C of Para A Part A of the Schedule III to Regulation 
30 of SEBI(LODR) Regulations, 2015 we have immediately disclosed the said resignation to Stock 
Exchanges on the same day. 
 
However, the disclosure under Sub Para 7 of Para A of Part A of Schedule III of the Listing 
Regulations, 2015 was inadvertently missed due to non-availability of information about such 
resignation from HR Department. 
 
We are resubmitting the said disclosure along with this clarification to address the delay. We sincerely 
regret for the inadvertent delay and would like to emphasize that it was not a deliberate act. We are 
dedicated to strict compliance with all applicable laws and regulations and will ensure timely disclosure 
of such events going forward.  
 
We trust the above clarification and submission fulfil your requirements. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Renaissance Global Limited 
 
 
 
 
CS Vishal Dhokar 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
 
Encl.: As Above 
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